
Summary of Proposed Amendment to University Regulation 
6C2-2.009, Parking and Traffic Regulations  

This proposed amendment would eliminate the requirement that those with valid handicapped 
parking permits must pay for metered parking spaces, consistent with current law. It also 
eliminates reference to outdated rules and clearly refers faculty cases to the Dean of the Faculties 
and other personnel cases to the Assistant Vice-President and Chief Human Resources Officer. 

AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION 
The authority for the proposed regulation is as follows:  Florida Board of Governors Regulation 
Development Procedure for State University Boards of Trustees, and Sections 1004.74(4), (35), 
1006.66, Florida Statutes. 

UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION 
Proposed Amendment Regulation 6C2-4.072 has been initiated by Anse C. Cates, Associate 
Director, Finance and Administration.  

PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY 
REGULATION 
Any person may submit written comments concerning the proposed regulation within 14 days of 
the date of this notice to: 

Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 
Office of General Counsel 
424 Westcott  Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400 
Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu 
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
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